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I would like to respectfully request that this bill be reconsidered for the long session. There is not enough time now
to get this bill passed in this short session. There are a lot of issues that need to be addressed with help from
democrat AND republican sides. Pushing a bill to be passed and then fixing later is absolutely ridiculous and unfair
to Oregonians.

Please consider all the concerns that everyone at the rally and those opposed to the bill are saying.

I am pleading with you to listen to the Oregonian people. This bill needs to be part of a vote on a ballot, not decided
in session.

Thank you for listening, 

-Camille Bergh
Cell: 541.971.7130
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